
 

 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter  
Week ending 20.11.20 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
 

 

Hello, 
Parents’ Evening:  
Thank you to those parents who have booked an appointment to see your child’s class teacher. 
We still have some availability to meet with you via ‘SchoolCloud’ if you require an 
appointment please visit https://thecoppice.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to do so.  
Dates for appointments are: Monday 23rd November and Tuesday 24th November. Please 
arrive at your appointment on time with the targets pack your child should have brought home 
last week.  
Times Tables Rockstars: 
A massive well done to all the children in Year 4 who competed in the TTRS ‘Rock Out 2020’ 
competition. They all have done fantastically well. Certificates will be brought around to 
classes within the next few days (4AW will get theirs when they return to school). A special 
shout out to Fred (4AW) for coming third out of the whole school! What an achievement. 
Well done to you! 
Home Learning Site:  
Just a reminder that only children who are off self-isolating with their families are to 
complete the work on the self-isolation page. Children who are off sick for other non COVID-
19 related stuff should take the time to recover and not complete the work. The Year 4 
Bubble page is up and running for 4AW who are currently learning from home.  
Optional Homework:  
The deadline for the optional Science homework is Friday 20th November. We will be sharing 
their work with the rest of the class. 4AW we will share ours when we return to school on 
Monday 30th November 

Have a lovely weekend,  
 

Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 
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